
Begin forwarded message: 
 
On Tuesday, December 22, 2015, 3:46 PM, North Sydney BIDA 
<bidanorthside@yahoo.ca> wrote: 

Hi Tony 
 
The building on AW you are preparing to move belongs to the BIDA. It was moved there several years ago with Cbrm 
permission and until recently served as a Visitor Information Centre. There are contents inside as well.  
 
Please contact me immediately to discuss its disposition.  
 
Thanks  
 
Dan Bunbury  
902.577.1544 
 
 
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 
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